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Mentions 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: DEP permits necessary for PA to keep benefiting Southwest Pennsylvania 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-dep-permits-necessary-for-pa-to-keep-benefiting-
southwest-pennsylvania/article 2ff68d82-8e18-11ea-97ee-2bc8b108b4ef.html 
 
Air 
 
Daily American: EPA awards $920,000 to clean up 47 buses 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/epa-awards-920-000-to-clean-up-47-
buses/article eb1b9ace-864f-11ea-a3e1-2b0b236e1087.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
AP: Billions projected to suffer nearly unlivable heat in 2070 
https://apnews.com/bdcdb1e537c2f23becb3960fbd4a8ed8 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Meadville Tribune: Pymatuning State Park gears up for limited opening Friday 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pymatuning-state-park-gears-up-for-limited-opening-
friday/article 08b05064-8e4f-11ea-90b1-eb7bc59556f5.html 
 
Bradford Era: Conservation District Week: About the McKean County district 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/conservation-district-week-about-the-mckean-county-
district/article 2e123d5d-0815-55f2-b27f-ecd6333a0757.html 
 
York Daily Record: WellSpan 'saves another life': This time, a historic oak tree on hospital property 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2020/05/04/wellspan-chambersburg-hospital-ensures-health-
historic-oak-tree/3078200001/ 
 
WFMZ: Could COVID-19 put swimmers at risk this summer? 
https://www.wfmz.com/health/coronavirus/could-covid-19-put-swimmers-at-risk-this-
summer/article 2a943e28-8e51-11ea-b45f-a7874c2ed7f2.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Rachel Carson Trail Challenge is postponed until next year 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/recreation/2020/05/04/Rachael-Carson-Trail-Challenge-is-
postponed-until-next-year/stories/202005040087  
 
Post-Gazette: City growers, food policy advocates show interest in Coghill's Brookline farm idea 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/05/04/Pittsburgh-urban-farm-food-policy-advocates-
show-interest-in-Coghill-Brookline-farm-idea/stories/202005040103 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: We need clean energy in Pennsylvania 



https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/05/we-need-clean-energy-in-pennsylvania-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: PPL to trim residential rate 4.6% effective June 1 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/ppl-to-trim-residential-rate-4-6-effective-june-
1/article 3fa15948-8e26-11ea-87cf-477d95d27a71.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Average gasoline price in Lancaster County drops below $2 for first time since 
2016 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/average-gasoline-price-in-lancaster-county-drops-
below-2-for-first-time-since-2016/article 5c21a438-8e12-11ea-a761-5f48895e9fe7.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup 
 
Republican Herald: Yuengling, others explore options as kegs go stale 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/yuengling-others-explore-options-as-kegs-go-stale-1.2624148 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Slight drop at the pump in Pennsylvania 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/slight-drop-at-the-pump-in-
pennsylvania/article 6dca3278-f655-5757-89b1-b04358648481.html 
 
WICU-TV: Gas Prices Down Slightly in Pa. 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42087604/gas-prices-down-slightly-in-pa 
 
Indiana Gazette: Conservation District Week underway 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/conservation-district-week-underway/article 8b7559e2-8ce5-
11ea-844e-5fcb64c98991.html 
 
WJET-TV: Presque Isle State Park closes beaches until June 6th 
https://www.yourerie.com/health/coronavirus/presque-isle-state-park-closes-beaches-until-june-6th/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Shell is getting out of the Appalachian shale business but not petrochemicals 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/05/04/Shell-Appalachian-shale-National-
Fuel-Gas-Seneca-Resources-petrochemicals-Swepi/stories/202005040107  
 
Post-Gazette: CSX rail facility in McKees Rocks to be leased to Shell 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2020/05/05/CSX-Transportation-intermodal-
Shell-McKees-Rocks-cracker/stories/202005050061 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Something different: Natural gas production set to decline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/04/something-different-natural-gas-
production-decline.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell to divest natural gas wells in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/04/shell-to-divest-natural-gas-wells-in-
pennsylvania.html 



 
Vector Management 
 
New castle News: 'Murder Hornets,' with sting that can kill, lands in U.S. 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/murder-hornets-with-sting-that-can-kill-lands-in-u-
s/article 234835d0-d813-55f0-bf6c-dafff115b6bc.html 
 
Record Argus: ‘Murder Hornets,’ with sting that can kill, land in U.S. 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/murder-hornets-with-sting-that-can-kill-land-in-u-s/ 
 
Titusville Herald: State parks, forests begin to reopen (pg 5) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 8ee4fefe-05dd-5b72-b753-6c3bd3647b22.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Arnold seeking information on pickup used in dumping garbage 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/arnold-seeking-information-on-pickup-used-in-
dumping-garbage/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: PUC recognizes ‘Drinking Water Week’ in Pennsylvania 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/puc-recognizes-drinking-water-week-in-
pennsylvania/article 7224bcc2-49bc-5698-a3fd-8a518dd35d20.html 
 
Tri-County Independent: Dam project moves forward 
https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.tricountyindependent.com/news/20200504/dam-project-
moves-forward%3ftemplate=ampart 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: The real danger of murder hornets 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-the-real-danger-of-murder-hornets/ 


